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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Robert Stromberg <robstrom@mac.com>
Tuesday, March 9, 2010 2:35 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick, Secretary
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21st Street, N.W.,
Washington, DC 20581

Sir:

Please consider this email as my strong opposition to the proposed leverage change that will reduce the current
leverage available to forex traders from 100:1 to 10:1.

The change is unnecessary and will cause increases in the cost of doing business.

Robed Stromberg Q.C.
11039 E Beck Ln
Scottsdale, AZ 85255


